
Matten, Ellen 
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AnnFonfa@aol .corn 
Monday, August 19,2002 7:24 PM 
USCodex 
Att: Dr. Elizabeth Yetley Ann Fonfa 

As a cancer patient, and the founder of The Annie Appleseed Project, I urge you t o  reject the CODEX decision t o  
limit access t o  dietary supplements. 

This would definitely NOT be in the best interest of consumers. Particularly those of us who have chosen to use 
dietary supplements as one aspect of our healthcare treatment program. 

Thank you for your attention to  this email. Our site has had over 28,000 visitors in just three years. People 
interested in and using dietary supplements represent a very large segment o f  the United States. 

Please remember that we need your representation. 

Ann F. 

Ann Fonfa, Not a born cynic 
Founder 
The Annie Appleseed Project 
www.annieappleseedproject.org 
CAM information, education, awareness, advocacy 
for people with cancer, family and friends. 
Make fully INFORMED treatment decisions. 

http://www.annieappleseedproject.org

